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To whom it may concern:
 
The Strategic Evaluation Committee (SEC) has done an exemplary job giving
us direction for meaningful change.  I am writing to ask the Judicial Council
and the Administrative Office of the Courts to fulfill this promise of change
and expeditiously and thoughtfully implement these reforms to the fullest.
 
Thank you for giving me an opportunity to be heard.
 
Sincerely,
 
Richard A. Stone
 
 
 
Richard A. Stone
9355 Burton Way
Beverly Hills, CA  90210


